
Sermon, “We the People . . . ”
June 16, 10:30a – The theme for this year's UUA General Assembly (next week in

Spokane) is "The Power of We." This evokes the opening words of the preamble to our

U.S. Constitution (so dishonored at present), which in turn, reminds me of our "founding

fathers" and leads me to some thoughts about how we understand fatherhood at both a

personal and national level. I'll explore the interweaving of such images on this morning

of Father's Day. 

–Rev. Jay Atkinson, Guest Minister

Unitarian Universalist Fellowship of Los Gatos

Open Minds, Loving Hearts, Serving Hands

June 13 - June 27

We hold Children's Religious Exploration (CRE) classes at the same time.



Women's Group
June 13, Thursday, 9:45a-12p

Memoir Writing Group
June 14 & 21, Friday, 2-4p

Chalice Circle
June 18, Tuesday, 10-11:30a

Retired UU Men's Lunch
June 20, Thursday, 12-1:30p

New

Chalice Circle Start-up
We have a request to start a new Chalice Circle to meet on Sunday mornings. Anyone else 

interested? This is an excellent opportunity to explore topics of interest that promote self-reflection 

while learning about yourself from sharing in a small group setting. It would start at 9a and meet 

twice per month. For more information, contact Katie Rall, katierall@sbcglobal.net or (408) 425-8852.

June 23, Sunday, 10:30a

Sermon, “Cutting the Roots of Intolerance”
If you look around, you'll notice intolerance and hatred seem to be a bigger and bigger 

problem every day. This morning, we'll explore ideas of where intolerance really comes from 

so that we can make lasting change. This is especially important during Pride month, and we'll 

pay special attention to practical ways that all of us, and especially LGBTQ+ allies, can work to 

erode hatred at its roots and create a warmer and more welcoming world for all. 

–Rev. Fa Jun, Minister

Send announcements to admin@uuflg.org by Tuesday of that week's edition. 

Announcements are edited for brevity, clarity, and style.

If reading this on our website and you would like to receive future editions in email, 

send a request to admin@uuflg.org.

Unitarian Universalist Fellowship of Los Gatos
15980 Blossom Hill Rd., Los Gatos
(enter from Old Blossom Hill Rd.)
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